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The Summer views here are spectacular!

1



National Night Out
Wewill host our annual National Night Out Celebration on Tuesday August 6, 2024

from 6:00pm to 8:00pm. Hot dogs and hamburgers will be served. Please RSVP so we can get
an idea of howmuch food needs to be purchased. If you miss the chance to RSVP please don’t
feel as if youmay not attend. The more the merrier. RSVP’s just help us gauge howmuch food
may be needed. Hope to see you there!

We Need Your Ballots
The ballots for our 2024 election were mailed out via USPS on Friday July 26, 2024.

Please keep an eye out for your ballot in the mail. To cast your vote please make your
selections, place your ballot in the secret ballot envelope, place the secret ballot envelope
inside the return envelope, sign in the top left corner of the return envelope, and either mail it
back or drop it in a rent box.

It is important that everyone signs the upper left corner of the return envelope on the
signature line, as this is what counts as attendance for the annual meeting. If you cannot
attend the meeting on August 28th, we need your signed envelope returned. There
collectively needs to be 51% participation either through signed ballot envelopes or in person
attendance for the election to count. The more we have returned the better.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Potting Soil
We recently received a donation of potting soil. If you enjoy gardening and would like a

bag of soil please reach out to me via email or give me a call in the office. We can arrange a
pick up or delivery.
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Meet Me In The Street

Wednesday August 14, 2024 from 5:00pm-8:00pm

Were you able to attend Meet Me In The Street last month? The food trucks are
amazing! Don’t forget to stop by Northampton Park while you're there. The Park has lawn
games, tables for eating, live entertainment, and a bar run by the chamber offering adult
beverages for sale. The last one of the year is on Wednesday August 14th from 5:00-8:00pm!
The weather is supposed to be nice Wednesday evening.

Roadwork This Month

Wewill be having the road near the entrance and exit of the Park sealed as well as
crack sealing around the Park. The date we have for the start of work is August 15th and 16th.
Please be mindful of any detours and take caution when entering and exiting the gates. After
that work takes place, maintenance will be working on sealing up the alligatoring through the
Park. Please slow for the cones when you see them out.
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Pets Around The Park

***Note: If you would like your pet featured in the newsletter please email me their picture
and anything you’d like to share about them.***
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WME August Birthdays
Happy Birthday to our Residents with August birthdays!

Please send me your birthday to be added to the birthday newsletter list.

1st-

2nd- Syd Hoopes #109

3rd-

4th-

5th -

6th-

7th- Erin Lindke #2

8th-

9th-

10th-

11th-

12th-

13th-

14th-

15th-

16th-

17th-

18th- Allen Cole #9

19th-

20th-

21st-

22nd-

23rd-

24th-

25th-

26th-

27th-

28th-

29th-

30th-

31st- Joann Davis #14
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